

Dr Régis Vaillancourt Children's Hospital of Eastern Ontario (CHEO) 401 Smyth Road Ottawa, Ontario K1H 8L1 Canada

The Hague, 24 February 2015 Ref.:

Dear Dr. Vaillancourt,

For several years, the Children's Hospital or Eastern Ontario (CHEO) and the International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) have been collaborating on the development of pictograms, which aim is to facilitate the understanding of medication instructions through images.

With this letter, the International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) delegates its rights for the pictogram research project: Validation and modification of pictograms in Elderly in Poland to Dr. Régis Vaillancourt, director of the Children's Hospital of Eastern Ontario (CHEO) Pharmacy and Dr. Annie Pouliot, research advisor and coordinator at CHEO; hence, making them its official representative for this project. This letter grants them with the right to negotiate and manage agreements related to this project on behalf of FIP.

Dr. Vaillancourt will assure research supervision and collaboration. Dr. Vaillancourt and Dr. Pouliot will keep FIP informed of the project and results they are involved with and provide pictogram updates for the FIP pictogram software.

Best regards

Luc Besançon

FIP General Secretary and CEO

Ofganion

Fédération Internationale Pharmaceutique

Andries Bickerweg 5 2517 JP The Hague The Netherlands

T+31 /0/70 302 19 70 F+31 /0/70 302 19 99 fip@fip.org